
 

 

             Newsletter   

 
                              SINGLETON PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Q    R    R  
 

Week 9 Term 4  9 D  2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

Wednesday 
9 December 

K-2 Party Day at Rose Point Park 
Year 6 Party Day 
Years 3-5 Party Day at school 

Thursday 
10 December Year 6 Farewell payment due  

Monday  
14 December 

Year 6 Assembly arrive 9.30 am for a 
10.00 am start  
Year 6 Farewell 5.45 pm  

Wednesday 
16 December Last day of Term 4 for students  

Thursday 
17 December Staff Development Day 

Friday 
18 December 

Staff Development Day 
SPS P&C Yearbook orders due - 
Flexischools or cash 

The weekly assembly is conducted virtually each Friday 
in the classroom for students only.   

                          2021 

Wednesday 
27 January Staff Development 

Thursday 
28 January Staff Development 

Friday 
29 January Welcome back to students in Year K-6 

Tuesday 
2 February 

Swimming Carnival Years 3-6 and any 8 
year old's in Year 2  

2021 School Councillors  

2021 Sports Captains and Vice Captains 

2020 Major Award Winners 

Find us at:  8 Hunter Street, Singleton   NSW   2330                         email:   singleton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone:  (02)  6571 2250    Fax:  (02) 6572 3076                            website:   www.singleton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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From the Principal 

End of year is almost here! 

Our summer break is almost here and we are looking forward to spending some time saying goodbye to 2020 and 
welcoming in a new 2021 with hope and positivity about what the coming year will bring.  On behalf of all the staff at 
SPS, I would like to extend our best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a festive, celebratory New Year to all our 
families and community.  Enjoy some sunshine, relax doing things that spark joy, be safe, be kind and re-energise 
ready for whatever 2021 has in store for us all. 

Presentation Ceremony 

Our Presentation Day was held on Monday with many new and exciting elements. Our livestream was received very 
well by our community and thankfully proceeded without any technological glitches. Our students have all worked 
considerably hard to achieve their learning and social goals throughout 2020 and we are very proud of each and 
every student. Thank you to Presentation Day team of administration and teaching staff for their organisation of the 
ceremony and the coordination of all the technology. 

School Reports 

Our teaching staff have been working hard to complete Semester 2 reports for all of our students. Reports were sent 
home on Monday, 7 December with students. Copies of reports for non residential parents will be mailed this week as 
well. 

Commencement 2020 

There are two Staff Development Days at the beginning of Term 1. Staff will return to school on Wednesday, 27 and 
Thursday, 28 January for Professional Learning. 

School will recommence on Friday, 29 January for all classes, including Kindergarten.  

Our enrolment numbers continue to fluctuate and will need to be assessed to ensure that we can form our classes 
across the school.  Teachers and class allocations will be finalised for the commencement of the 2021 school year. 
Every effort is made through an extensive collaborative process with staff to make classes that are harmonious, 
productive and the ‘best fit’ for students.  

Students should put their bags in their 2020 class area on Day 1. We will line up for morning muster under the COLA 
and students will then commence the day with their peers and teacher from their 2020 class as we confirm enrolment 
numbers. We will be undertaking a number of Grade and Stage based activities on the first day to support our 
students re-establish their connections with their peers, welcome new students and settle into the 2021 school year. 

COVID19 Guidelines for 2021 

We have received DRAFT guidelines to allow us to commence planning for school activities commencing in 2021. 
The NSW DoE will release 2021 back to school guidelines mid-late January for daily school procedures, school 
activities and events. 

When these are received, we will advise changes and updates through the school app and on our school Facebook 
page.  

Holiday communication 

Please continue to check the school Facebook page and the school app during January for reminders, updates and 
important information regarding the start of 2021. 

 

Deanne Brown  
Principal 

 

 

KJ Party Day 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning – PBL Post-It 

Every week our school focuses upon a new behaviour to reinforce our school values of RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY 
– QUALITY. All classes engage in small discussions about the various behaviours and students are rewarded for acting 
in an appropriate manner. This fortnight’s focus points are:-  

        

Weeks 9 and 10   -  Respectful interaction at all times by speaking in a friendly, polite manner. 

Notes that have been sent home:- 
 
Swimming Carnival 2021 
Year 6 Farewell  
Year 6 Canberra 2021 

8.40 am Play 

9.10 am Morning Muster - class 
time 

11.10 am Eating time 

11.20 am Lunch  

11.50 am Middle session 

1.30 pm Eating Time 

1.35 pm Recess 

2.05 pm Afternoon session 

3.10 pm Home 

Bell Times  

Phone 02 6571 2250 

Fax 02 6572 3076 

Principal Deanne Brown 

AP ES1 Anna O’Brien / Diane Merrick 

AP Stage 1 Rachel Nichols / Anna O’Brien  

Singleton Pubic School Details  

AP Stage 2 Katrina Hackett 

AP Stage 3  Louise Stewart 

P&C Meetings First Wednesday of the month 
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2021 Dates to Remember 

Staff Development Days - Wednesday, 27 and Thursday, 28 January 2021 

Swimming Carnival - Tuesday, 2 February 2021 

Year 6 Canberra - Monday, 26 April to Friday, 30 April 2021 

As school enrolment numbers are finalised during the first few days of school, students will return to their 2020 class 
groups until classed are formed for 2021.  This method causes the least disruption to students.  

The Canteen will be open Monday, 1 February 2021.  

The opening of the Breakfast Club will be advised in 2021 and will depend on the current COVID19 restrictions and 
guidelines. 

Bus Services resume Friday, 29 January 2021. 

Term Dates for 2021  

Term 1 – 27/1/21 – 1/4/21 (27/1/21 and 28/1/21 School Development Days) 

Term 2 – 19/4/21 – 25/6/21 (19/4/21 School Development Day) 

Term 3 – 12/7/21– 17/9/21 (12/7/21 School Development Day) 

Term 4 – 5/10/21 – 17/12/21 (17/12/21 School Development Day) 

Team Six 2020 – the final weeks 

Year Six have a very busy final few weeks of school coming up and so do parents! Please find below an overview of 
the main events that your child will be involved in. Some of the events listed below will have additional notes sent 
home in the coming days, once further information has been finalised. Please be aware that there will be some costs 
required for the Party Day and Year Six Farewell. 

Week 10 

When:     Monday, 14 December 2020 
What:      Year 6 Farwell Assembly 
Where:    Singleton Public School  
Time:       9:30 am sign-in for 10:00 am start (please see additional note for details regarding guidelines for parents 
attending) 

When:     Monday, 14 December 2020 
What:      Year Six Farewell 
Where:    Singleton Public School  
Time:       5:45 pm – 7:45 pm  
7:45 pm – 8:00 pm (please see additional note for details regarding guidelines for parents attending during this time 
only) 

We hope this overview will be of some assistance for you with your planning of events for the next few weeks. 

Team 6 Teachers 

Canberra Year 6 2021 

Year 6 teachers have booked the 2021 excursion to Canberra from the 26 April – 30 April, 2021. 

Expression of interest notes for the 2021 Year 6 Canberra excursion will be sent home soon. A $100 deposit will need 
to be paid by 12.30pm on Tuesday, 16 February 2021. Notes will be sent home soon, parents can make payments of 
up to $300.00 from anytime now. 

APPROXIMATE COST: Students -  $600-$650 Parents -  $680 - $700                            

Year 6 Teachers 

Year 6 Hoodies 

In 2021 to celebrate the end of your child's Primary education, we will be offering "school hoodies” for Year 6 students 
to purchase. The hoodies will have all of the Year 6 student names on the back with a '2021' design on the front.  

It will be a navy blue hoody (which is a medium weight fleece jumper with hood) with names printed priced at $43.50. 
Notes will be sent home in 2021. 

Year 6 Teachers 
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Annual 2021 Yr 3-6 Swimming Carnival 

The annual swimming carnival for 2021 will be held in Term 1 2021. 

When: Tuesday, 2 February 2021 

Where: Singleton Swim & Fitness Centre 50m pool.  

Who: All 2021 students in Years 3 – 6. Year 2 students who will be turning 8 during 2021, are confident swimmers and 
wish to compete can also attend. 

Cost: The cost will be $7.50 per child (to cover pool entry and bus). Payment and permission note due 12.30pm 
BEFORE Monday, 1 February 2021. No late payments can be accepted.   

Season Ticket Holders: 

Students may swipe their season tickets on the day but must pay $3.90 for the bus to the office. This includes students 
involved in Learn to Swim. 

Travel: Carnival will commence at 9.45 am. Students will be transported by bus from school at 9.15 am and return by 
3.00 pm. All students must come to school and travel by bus to the pool.   

Students are encouraged to stay for the whole day to support their house and to be available for the relay events in the 
afternoon. At the completion of events, students going home with parents must be signed out with their class teacher*. 
Students not participating in the races are encouraged to attend and support their sport houses.  

Clothing: Students should wear shirts and shorts in their house colours with their swimmers underneath.   

They should also wear enclosed shoes to school but may bring thongs for during the day at the carnival. ** Please 
bring sunscreen, swim shirt, a towel and wear a hat. ** 

Label all clothing with your child's name.   

(Kendall - Red; Paterson - Green; Gordon - Yellow; Lawson - Blue).   

Spectators: Depending on COVID19 restrictions and guidelines for spectators, entry fee for is $2.50 to be paid to the 
pool on entry.* Parent/Carer spectator will be confirmed in 2021. 

Canteen:The pool canteen will not be open for the students. Students will need to bring their own recess, lunch and 
drinks.   

Parent helpers will be required on the day.  If you are able to assist on the day, please fill out your availability on the 
attached slip.* 

IN CASE OF BAD WEATHER:  A message will be on the Singleton Public School App if the carnival has to be 
cancelled.  

Please complete and return the permission note with payment to the office. 

*Please note arrangements are subject to current COVID19 restrictions and guidelines in 2021. Any changes to this 
note will be communicated in 2021. 

School Magazine Subscription 

In 2021 the school will go ahead with the School Magazine Subscription for students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  The 
School Magazine is Australia’s most-loved and longest-running literary publication for children. The four magazines 
under The School Magazine imprint have been introducing young readers to a world of words for more than a 
century. The secret of its enduring success is the quality literature which engages and inspires young readers.  The 
subscription includes 10 copies of the magazine per year. 

The subscription is at a cost of $11.00 per child payable at the school office in 2021. More information can be found at 
https://theschoolmagazine.com.au/. Students is Year 2 will have their subscription funded by the school.  

Canteen News 

The last day for canteen lunch orders during lunch and recess for 2020 will be Friday, 11 December. 

On Monday, 14 December and Tuesday, 15  December there may only be limited recess service (depending on 
availability of stock) Information regarding availability of items will be sent out on the App and the P&C Facebook page.  
No lunch orders will be taken. 

Tracy Matthews, Canteen Supervisor 
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Year 6 Farewell 

The Team Six Farewell will be held on-site this year due to COVID19 restrictions. We have some exciting additional 
extras organised to make the night extra special. Please find below the details for the evening. 

When:     Monday, 14 December 2020 

Where:    Singleton Public School – students to be dropped off at the Hunter Street Main Pedestrian gate (near Kiss &           
Drop Zone) 

Time:       5:45 pm – 7:45 pm (disco and meal – students ONLY) 7:45 pm – 8:00 pm (Parents/carers allowed on-site       
 ONLY for speeches and cake cutting. Sibling are not able to attend). 

Cost:        $25.00 (to be paid online via the school website, over the phone EFTPOS or in cash to the office) 

Due:         Thursday, 10 December by 12:30 pm   

Please complete and return the completed RSVP note to your class teacher by Monday, 7 December 2020. See 
attached section on permission note for details on food choices for the evening. The canteen will be catering and 
providing individualised meals for the students, following COVID19 guidelines. 

Parents/carers will be allowed on-site (two ONLY) for the speeches and cutting of the cake. Parents/carers will be 
required to complete a COVID19 declaration form to be allowed in the staff carpark, Hunter Street gate at 7:30 pm for 
7:45 pm for speeches and cake cutting. Parents/carers will be required to stay on an allocated spot once inside school 
grounds and leave promptly after the Farewell is finished.  

Please see permission note for further information. 

Year 6 Teachers 

Year 6 Farewell Assembly 

Parents/carers are invited to attend the Team Six Farewell assembly Ceremony held at Singleton Public School. This 
is a wonderful opportunity to share some highlights and humour from the year with students and parents. Due to 
COVID19 guidelines ONLY the nominated parents/carers can attend. NO babies,  additional siblings or other guests 
are able to be accommodated. 

When:     Monday, 14 December 2020 

Where:    Singleton Public School  

Time:       9:30 am (COVID sign-in) for a 10:00 am start  

Due to COVID19 restrictions parents will be required to sign in at the ‘Kiss and Drop’ gate in Hunter Street, prior to the 
ceremony and complete the COVID19 declaration. Students are allocated two parents/carers ONLY for the 
ceremony to meet social distancing requirements.   

Please see more information on the note that went home. 

Year 6 Teachers 

Scholastic Book 
Club 
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P&C Singleton PS Yearbook 

It is YEARBOOK ordering time! 

Due to COVID19 - this year the P&C will not be able to get 
yearbooks out to you until early next year (hopefully first or second 
week of Term 1) but orders need to be in by Friday, 18 December 
2020. This will give the P&C enough time to get school photos 
back and into the yearbook and also be able to include the events 
that are happening later in Term 4 due to COVID19. 

This year you can order the Yearbooks on 
FLEXISCHOOLS!!  Simply log into Flexischools, scroll down to 
Shop and select order, select 2020 Year Book, select quantity and 
confirm order. 

Otherwise send $15.00 cash per magazine in an envelope with 
your child's name and class and your name and a mobile phone 
number so we can confirm we have received your order and the 
P&C will get your yearbook ordered. If you don't get a text, the 
P&C don't have your order so be sure to follow up. The easiest 
way to order is definitely by Flexischools - your order will not get 
lost in the bottom of your childs bag!! 

The P&C are still looking for COVID19 home learning memories, 
be sure to send in your snaps to be included in the yearbook via 
the P&C Facebook page and messenger. 

If you are leaving SPS and wont be back to collect in 2021? - don't 
panic the P&C can arrange a special delivery or pick up for you. 

ORDER TODAY!! 

 

 

2M and 2NP  

2M and 2NP have been learning about weather around 
Singleton and have explored the history of floods and 
fires in our surrounding district. Last week they had a 
look at and tried on PPE uniforms from the NSW Rural 
Fire Service.  
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Class Equipment and Requirements List 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kindergarten  

Total 
Qty 

Item  

1 headphones  
2 boxes of tissues  
1 whiteboard markers  

1 scrap book   
Year 1 

2 glue stick  

2 boxes of tissues  
1 pair of headphones or earbuds  

1 whiteboard markers  
 Year 2  

8 HB pencils 2 per term  (minimum) (good quali-
ty)  

 

1 packet coloured pencils (good quality)  

1 packet textas (good quality)  

2 pencil sharpener  
2 erasers  

1 pair scissors  
8 glue sticks - 2 per term (good quality, not pens 

or liquid) 
 

1 pencil case  

4 tissues - 1 box per term  

1 paint shirt  
1 pair of headphones or earbuds  

1 USB storage device (unused) with lanyard  

1 whiteboard markers  

Year 3 
Total 
Qty 

Item  

1 school magazine subscription $11 payable at 
the office 

 

1 pencil case  
1 packet 10 HB good quality lead pencils with 

name 
 

1 packet coloured pencils with name  
1 packet texta colours  
1 pair of headphones or earbuds  
4 large glue sticks (1 per term -good quality, not 

pens or liquid) 
 

1 30cm ruler  
2 large erasers  
1 paint shirt  
1 pencil sharpener in container  
2 boxes of tissues   
1 pair of  scissors  
1 USB storage device (unused) with lanyard  
1 whiteboard markers  

Year 4 
1 school magazine subscription $11 payable at 

the office 
 

1 USB storage device (unused) with lanyard  
1 pencil case  
1 packet of 10 lead pencils—good quality HB lead 

with name 
 

1 packet coloured pencils - with name  
1 packet textas - with name  
1 30cm ruler  
4 large glue sticks (1 per term; good quality, not 

pens or liquid) 
 

1 pair scissors  
2 erasers  
2 sharpeners  
2 boxes of tissues  
1 pair of headphones or earbuds  
1 paint shirt  
1 whiteboard markers  

1 dictionary / thesaurus available for purchase at 
school office $22 

 

1 dictionary / thesaurus available for purchase at 
school office $22 

 

Additional Information  
No white out of any sort is allowed at school 

No permanent markers are allowed at school 

These lists are basic requirements.  Additional 
equipment may be required during the year, as 

requested on an individual classroom basis. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL EQUIPMENT IS  

LABELLED CLEARLY WITH YOUR CHILD’S 
NAME 
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Class Equipment and Requirements List 2021 con’t 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Athletics Carnival 2020 

Congratulations to the following Athletics age champions for 2020. 

Junior Boys - Jai  

Junior Girls - Stella  

11 Years Boy - Max  

11 Years Girls - Maddison  

Senior Boys - Sanjay  

Senior Girls - Sheridyn  

Junior Girls Relay - Kendall (Abbie, Annabele, Delilah, Hannah) 

Junior Boys Relay - Lawson (Jai, Cruz, Cooper, Charles) 

Senior Girls Relay - Lawson (Sheridyn, Alisha, Bobbi, Maddison) 

Senior Boys Relay - Paterson (Sanjay, Max, Mitchell, Harry) 

The winning house for the Athletics Carnival goes to Lawson.    

Medallions will be presented on Friday, 11 December during the assembly.  Unfortunately due to COVID19 restrictions 
parents are still unable to attend the school site.   

All Year 5 and Year 6 students will need:  

Qty Item  

1 school magazine subscription $11 payable at the office  

1 pencil case  

1 pack of 10 Graphite 2B lead pencils   

8 blue & red biros (minimum of 2 per term)  

1 packet coloured pencils or crayon pens (wind-up crayons)  

1 packet of coloured textas  

1 pack highlighters (at least pack of 4)  

1 white soft eraser  

1 pencil sharpener  

4 large glue sticks (large - 1 per term)  

1 dictionary / thesaurus available for purchase at school office $22  

1 30cm ruler with both centimetre and millimetre measurements  

1 pair scissors  

1 USB storage device (unused) with lanyard  

3 large boxes of tissues   

1 pair of headphones or earbuds  

2 plastic envelope folders  

1 whiteboard markers  

2 coloured A4 document wallets   

1 Student Wellbeing journals $10 payable at the office   
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Aussie Bush Year 5 Recount 

Last week was the Great Aussie Bush Camp and it was the best! It was SO much fun! We did lots of awesome things 
like the flying fox, giant swing, power fan and so much more! We also worked on teamwork, hesitation and encourage-
ment. We were in cute little cabins/tent for the two whole nights, I was with my friends for most of the day. The food 
was absolutely amazing and we got to have 5 or 6 snow cones. The County Fair was also very fun, I forgot to pay with 
my fake money for my nails and one of my friends game me an extra large piece of double chocolate cake for five 
fake dollars! I will never forget my Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp experience. 

Chloe  

Last week I went to the Aussie Bush Camp and I did all the activities. The activities were: giant swing, high ropes, 
commando, power fan, mud world, county fair, rock climbing, canoeing and dual flying fox. The giant swing was my 
favourite but the bad thing was that the rope came apart before I pulled it down so I started swinging before I should 
have. Luckily I got a second turn where I got to the top, which was eighteen metres high! I also liked mud world be-
cause I got covered in mud! 

Max  

Day 1: 

On Wednesday morning all of the students in Year 5 were excited to get on the buses to go to the Great Aussie Bush 
Camp. All of the teachers marked the roll and the students got their bags and put them on the buses and got on the 
bus. The teachers double checked to rolls to see everyone was there, the buses engines roared and off we went. 

When we got to the camp, one of the camp instructors got onto our bus and told us what to do when we got off the 
bus. We had to grab a random bag or suitcase and take it over to our camp site. We then had to sit on the logs and 
the instructors told us what cabins we were in. Jed and I were in a cabin with Tristan, Max, Thomas, Kadah and Lin-
coln. Our cabin number 3-2. After that we had lunch, we had burgers! Yummo! On our burgers we had an option of 
toppings of tomato, cheese, lettuce, beetroot and carrot and sauce. I had everything on my burger, it was delicious! 
After that we had the mud run, our first activity. 

After that, we had shower and had dinner. For dinner we had spaghetti bolognaise with garlic bread. We then played 
commando before hopping into bed. The boys couldn’t stop laughing because it was too quiet. 

Day 2: 

Thursday morning at 5.00 am, I woke up and stared at Jed. Jed woke up and we talked quietly. At 6.00 am the instruc-
tors yelled at us to wake up and get ready for breakfast. For breakfast we had toast with scrambled eggs, spaghetti 
and juice. After breakfast we brushed our teeth and got ready for our first activity. Our first activity was the flying fox. 
The flying fox was really fun, Max and I went together. We sang ‘Let It Go’ for the movie Frozen. Our next activity was 
the giant swing, some people went all the way and some didn’t, I went all the way. After giant swing we had lunch, we 
had sandwiches and after that we had canoeing. We had a couple of games while paddling the canoe. 

We had the county fair that night. We got into groups of 7 or 8. We had different activities to look after. In our group 
was Mitchell R, Max, Kadah, Tristan, Ewan C and myself. We did the shootout as our activity. When all the students 
were tired and exhausted, we all brushed our teeth and went to bed. 

Day 3: 

On Friday morning we had to clean our cabins and put our stuff under the covered area. We went to have breakfast. 
Then we went to our first activity. It was the high ropes.  I was partnered with Tristan, when we did high ropes we also 
did another flying fox. After the high ropes we had the power fan, it went up 12 metres into the sky! After that we got 
our suitcases and put them on the buses and headed for home! 

Cohen  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our assembly award winners for Term 4, Week 8 2020 
 

Class Award Recipients K-6 

KJ Leighton  
Nate  KM Alayah  

Oliver  

KS Oliver  
Matilda  1D Maggie  

Hallie  

1S Eli  
Tannah  2M Pippa, Max, Jack, Lincoln, Jordyn , 

Noah  

2NP Asha  
Mila  1/2Z Alby  

Clay  

3C Georgia  
Oliver  3D 

Danika  
Michelle  
James  

3/4P Cooper  
Jake  4A 

Jamila  
Sunny  
Grace  

4/5H 
Eden  
Vincent  
Hudson         Jaylen  

5BF 
Hannah  
Emily  
Ava  

5S 
Arli  
Riley  
Eustie  

6B Jacob  
Lauren  

6A Mia  
Amelia  

7B 
 

7W 

Christopher, Phoenix  
 
Harriett  

RESPECT                    RESPONSIBILITY                 QUALITY 
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2021 Captains, Vice Captains and Council-
lors 

Congratulations to our School Councillors for 2021. Pic-
tured L-R are Max, Hudson (Vice Captain), Mitchell, Bai-
ley , Ewan (Captain), Abbie (Captain), Rachael, Arli, Han-
nah (Vice Captain), Bobbi.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 House Captains  

Congratulations to our Sports House Captains and Vice 
Captains for 2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Major Award Winners 

Congratulations to the 2020 major award winners.  

Jacob - Citizenship award 

Clancy - Dux award 

Connor - Sportsperson award 

Justin - Yamama award 

Sheridyn - Principal award 

Sanjay - Premiers 
Sporting Challenge 
award 

Lily - Inspiration award 

Sophie - Library award 

Ashton - Science 
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2020 Award Winners 
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Book Award Recipients 

KJ  Stevie   2M  Max   5BF  Hannah  

KJ  Charlie   2NP  CharloƩe   5BF  Ewan  

KJ  Johnny   2NP  Blake   5S  Lincoln  

KM  Toby   2NP  Layla   5S  Benjamin  

KM  Ari   3C  Charles   5S  Hannah – Lee  

KM  Abel   3C  Stella   6A  Ciah  

KS  MaƟlda   3D  Alana   6A  Hamish  

KS  Myles   3D  CharloƩe   6B  Zoe  

1D  Laykeava   3D  Logan   6B  Hayden  

1D  Harvey   3/4P  Aiden   6B  Rebel  

1D  Abigail   3/4P  Laylah   7B  Aiden  

1S  Zoe   3/4P  Elizabeth   7B  Christopher  

1S  Bentley   4A  Cooper   7W  Coleby  

1S  Luca   4A  Xanthe   7W  Blayke  

1/2Z  Maggie   4A  Meika      

1/2Z  Zoe   4/5H  Bobbi      

1/2Z  Jenny   4/5H  Zarleya      

2M  Ruby   4/5H  Cooper      

KS  Josie   3C  Alby   6A  Bailey  

2M  Lucy   5BF  Max      

Certificate Recipients 

KJ  Callan   1/2Z  Alby   3/4P  Ella   6A  Jack  

KJ  Aliyah   1/2Z  Andrew   3/4P  Tenisha   6A  Leo  

KJ  Hunter   1/2Z  Lacey   3/4P  Eric   6A  Paige  

KJ  Charlie   1/2Z  Joey   3/4P  Kristy   6A  Nichapa  

KJ  Pronoyee   1/2Z  Bronte   3/4P  Taisie   6A  Mia  

KM  Samuel   2M  Mason   4A  Hamish   6B  Thomas  

KM  Jack   2M  Mackenzie   4A  Alexis   6B  Jessica  

KM  Maddison   2M  Tilly   4A  Harry   6B  Nash  

KM  Sophie   2M  William   4A  Harry   6B  Ruby  

KM  Madelyn   2M  Zack   4A  Joseph   6B  CharloƩe  

KS  WyaƩ   2NP  Ivy   4/5H  Caitlin   7W  Nathan  

KS  Oscar   2NP  Larni   4/5H  Jackson   7W  Duke  

KS  Amelia   2NP  Charlie   4/5H  Acacia   7W  HarrieƩ  

1D  Gracie   3C  Eloise   5BF  Rachael   7B  Sophie  

1D  Phoebe   3C  Annabelle   5BF  Mitchell   7B  Joseph  

1D  Hadrian   3C  Reeves   5BF  Xavier   7B  Brodie  

1D  Oscar   3C  Addison   5BF  Olivia   7B  Henry  

1D  Harrison   3C  Maria   5BF  Bailey   7B  Phoenix  

1S  Alexander   3D  Brodie   5S  Lochie      

1S  Elayna   3D  Lochie   5S  Cohen      

KS  Hayden   2NP  Mitchell   4/5H  Hannah   7W  Kaiden  

KS  Asha   2NP  Ineke   4/5H  Cailin   7W  Isabella  

1S  Sophia   3D  Savanah   5S  Mackenzie      

1S  Eli   3D  Lila   5S  Tayla      

1S  Harrison   3D  Flynn   5S  Mackenzie      


